
 

The 35-O District Meeting scheduled at the Florida Lions Conklin Center on Sept 9, 2017, 
which was postponed due to Hurricane Irma, is being rescheduled to be held in combination 

with the Region/Zone Chair Boot Camp. 
District Governor Irving 'Tito' Navarro is requesting Club Presidents and Club Secretaries to 

attend both the Region/Zone Chair Boot Camp and the District Meeting if at all possible. 
All Lions are invited to attend.  

NEW DATE:   SATURDAY SEPTEMBER 30, 2017 
LOCATION:  MULTIPLE DISTRICT 35 OFFICE  

 7200 Lake Ellenor Dr., Suite 109, Orlando, FL  
Boot Camp 9:30 to 12:30 - Lunch 12:30 to 1:30 (BBQ Chicken)  

District Meeting 1:30 to 2:30  
(District Directories Will Be Distributed Following The Meeting) 

 
PREVIOUS RSVP FOR LUNCH  

If you RSVP'd and prepaid for lunch at the Conklin Center or RSVP'd to attend 
Boot  Camp you do not need to RSVP again. (List Provided To Presidents & Secretaries) 

 
PREVIOUS RSVP TO ATTEND (No Lunch) 

If you RSVP'd to attend either the District Meeting at the Conklin Center or the 
Boot Camp you do not need to RSVP again. (List Provided To Presidents & Secretaries) 

 

NEW RSVP 
If you have not RSVP'd for either meeting and would like to attend please send an 
email to Cabinet Secretary Lion Donna Norton donnanorton@tampabay.rr.com or 

call (352) 564-0315 
Lunch will be $12.00 and you may pay at the meeting. Please indicate if you plan 

to have lunch. Please RSVP by Monday 9/25/2017. 

 
CANCELLATIONS 

If you paid for lunch and cannot attend the meeting you may a) request a refund 
b) request the money be donated to the Conklin Center or c) do nothing and the 

funds will be used for the good of the district. 
 (RSVP's for attendance only do not need to be cancelled.)  
Please send an email to donnanorton@tampabay.rr.com  

 
Questions: Call or email Cabinet Secretary Donna Norton  

Thank You for your patience and understanding as the District recovers from 
Hurricane Irma.  

Continuing thoughts and prayers go out to each and every one impacted by the 
recent and ongoing storms, their family and friends in all locations.   


